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24/11/2020  11:09:292020/5386/T OBJ C De Poortere I would like to object to the proposed felling of not just one, but two mature lime tree, especially since they 

don't seem to pose any actual structural problems to the property at 14 Fawley road or any other, as the trees 

are situated a distance away from the house. The only risk seems to be to a neighbour's shed... 

I live on the second floor of a flat in Lymington Road, giving me a long view of the gardens backing of the 

houses in the road and Fawley Road. One of the special features  of this view is the line of mature trees (lime 

and chestnut), which I believe are part of the historical landscape of this part of West Hampstead and provide 

a significant landscape feature - particularly for those residents who do not have access to a garden. West 

Hampstead does not have public parks and I believe it is essential to retain as many mature trees as we can 

(if they present no danger to property) to help towards the environment. Thank you
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